
 

22 South Adams Street  303.399.1146 
Denver, CO 80209   800.659.2656 TTY 
  kavodseniorlife.org  

August 21, 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We are sending a follow up response to last week’s letter about a staff 
member with a positive case of COVID-19. We are pleased to announce that 
that no other employees or residents who were in contact with this individual 
have any signs of the virus, based on the number of days that have passed. 
We hope you join us in celebrating this wonderful news!  
 
As you know, proven safety practices are what led to our success in keeping 
this case isolated. By everyone wearing face masks, regularly washing hands, 
observing proper physical distancing, and following other measures to limit 
visitor access and communal activities, we remain infection-free.  
 
Thank you for doing all you can to continue keeping yourself and others 
protected. Together we make Kavod what it is – a safe, caring and supportive 
community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Klein 
President and CEO 
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